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Ocampo, Nuvia

From: Martin Ocampo <elrinconmexicanosantaana@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 1:14 PM
To: eComments, PBA
Cc: Guevara, Jerry
Subject: Support Geoff brand whit Santa Ana river breving company 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

  Attention: This email originated from outside of City of Santa Ana. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

 
Santa Ana Planning Commission: 
 
 
 
I write this email in support of Geoff Brand with Santa Ana River Brewing Company (applicant). The applicant 
requests approval of Conditional Use Permit No. 2025-07 to allow the sale of beer for on-premises and off-
premises consumption.  
 
Project location 501 North French street located within the downtown district. (DT)  
 
Businesses like this one help our community by generating sales tax  and employment opportunities.   
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Martin Ocampo 
El Rincon Mexicano 
104 E. 4th Street 
Santa Ana, CA 92701 
 
 


